Binford School Notes.

Gladys Moen, Reporter

The high school sudents enjoyed a treat of candy and peanuts Tuesday afternoon in honor of Manfred Knapp and George Standal's birthday.

Appropriate exercises were held throughout the different rooms Armistice Day morning. The pupils were given a half holiday in the afternoon.

The Glee club held their weekly meeting Thursday.

Our principal has been informed by Miss Regner, County Superintendent of Schools, that a scale, complete with measuring rod and corkmat, has been purchased for our school, the price of which is \$36. The scale was paid for with Junior Red Cross funds. The scale will be used by the County Nurse, and by the teachers in promoting health work in the school.